CITY OF MERCED y

“Gateway to Yosemie”

Planning Commission
CITY OF MERCED

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELATION

CITY HALL September 16, 2020
MERCED, CALIFORNIA

678 W. 181 Street, 2" Floor, Council Chamber

Merced, CA 95348

The Regular Planning Commission meeting scheduled for September 23,
2020, at 7:00 PM has been canceled due to a lack of items. The next
regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting will be held in October.
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Kim Espifiosa
Planning Manager
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